
www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ 
Group on facebook

farragutchurch 
at twitter.com

♫ A New Hallelujah

♫ Mighty To Save

Welcome & Family Time

♫ Come Thou Fount Of Every Blessing

Lighting of The Candle: Hope

♫ In Christ Alone

Communion Thought: Bread
Communion Thought: Cup

♫ Firm Foundation

Children Dismissed to Children’s Worship

Teaching

♫ Wonderful, Merciful Savior

Prayer

♫ My Hope is Built On Nothing Less

Offering & Family Matters

♫ My Life Is In You

Benediction

Worship & Bible Study
 

Sunday Morning Worship
Worship-9:15 AM 

Bible Classes-10:45 AM 

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-
Paul Phelps, Minister

Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Preschool-
Dana Phelps, Director    
Laura Lee,  Co-director

865-966-5040

-Shepherds-
 Ed Cox            Roger Dugan
Dorian Lain    Mike Phillips

-Office Staff-
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Mon.-Fri.

136 Smith Road
Knoxville, TN 37934

865 966-5025
Fax 865 966-0572

wwwfarragutchurch.org
Farrcofc@tds.net

We Are Glad You Are Here!
If you are a member, please text your name and number 
present to 865 297-3226.  Standard texting rates may apply. 

If you are a guest, please complete a card from the back of  
the pew and drop in the collection or text your name to    
865 297-3225 so that we can know you were here.

Today’s Worship
November 25, 2012

Weekly Newsletter of the
Farragut Church of Christ
November 25, 2012

family matters

To Our Guests This Morning!
We are glad you’re here and blessed to have the opportunity to worship with you. We would 
like to ask you to complete a card from the pew in front of you and drop it in the offering. 

Children are always welcome in our worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is 
provided for newborn to 2 years old. We also have “Quiet Bags” available at the Welcome 
Desk in the Atrium for children over 2 years old.  We invite you to join us for Coffee Fellowship 
following service. Children’s classes begin following worship. Adult classes begin at 10:45 

upcoming events
Wednesday, November 28th

Elders’ Meeting

Sunday, December 9th

Christmas Program & Dinner 
@ 5:00 PM

Friday, December 14th

Parents” Night Out 
@ 6:30 - 10:00 PM 

Wednesday, December 19th 

 Family Fun Night @ 7:00 PM

M   G ’   S  O  S

CHAPTER 14
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Thursday 
Hope Central Following School

 December 16th

Present Hope

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to 
 get all the latest information.

Giving 2012

Contribution:     $ 6,621

Weekly Budget:  $ 9,000

Given–to-Date:  $  360,745  

Budget-to-Date: $ 423,000
 

Nov. 25th Dorian Lain/
Don Ezelle

Dec. 2nd Jack Brundige/
Marilyn Harper

Dec. 9th Larry Nance/
Larry Nance

Dec. 16th Ray Duncan/
Ray Duncan

Pick-Up Schedule for
Jeff Hacker

Please Pray For...
Mike & Beverly Anderson- recent 
death of Mike’s father

Catherine Austin- Infection in her 
lungs and brain - is out of the hospital

Virgil & Audrey Bullington-recent 
death of Virgil’s sister

* Alan Brizzolara-Recovering from 
hip replacement surgery last week

Lecreshia Carter-16 year old with 
kidney failure and bone cancer

Joel Goucher-safety while working in 
New York following Hurricane Sandy

Ruth Howell-mother of Barbara 
Daugherty-in rehab recovering from a 
fall

Penny Jones-former member-breast 
cancer-recovering from surgery

Jane King-Kaye Gentry’s sister-
recovering from brain surgery  

Suzanne Masters-sister-in-law of 
Cathy Hyatt-stage 1 breast cancer

Ayden McMillan-child of friends of the 
Smith’s- 3 month old having 
respiratory distress and possible 
congestive heart failure

Joe Pitney-safety while working in 
areas affected by Hurricane Sandy

Wanda Rucker-recent death of 
husband, Zane.

Anna Marie Stooksbury- friend of the 
Smiths and Phelps-Recovering from 
hip surgery-possible long term 
complications

A complete list is available on the 
Prayer Focus found on the back of 
the Calendar and online.

CHILDREN

Children’s Worship
   2 years-5 years

   Last classroom on the left on 
the Children’s Wing

Kindergarten-3rd Grades 
LIbrary

Following Children’s Worship, 
teachers will escort the children 
to their class for Sunday School. 

Parents will may pick-up their 
children in their classrooms.

Children’s Classes
All classes for 3 years through 

High School meet on the 
Classroom Wing. Directions 
are available at the Welcome 

Desk. 

Christmas Program 
Practice

(Kindergarten - 5th Grade)
Sun., Nov.  25th -5:00 pm  

Wed., Nov. 28th - 7:00-8:00 pm
Sun., Dec. 2nd - 5:00 pm

 

family news

Preschool Fund Raiser
The preschool is selling poinsettias as a fund raiser. The smaller 
pots (2 plants) are $14. The larger pots (3 plants) are $20. The 
pots come in a red, white, pink or marble. 10” baskets (4 plants) 
are $25 and come in red.
Plants will be available for pickup on December 3rd. Payment is 
due when ordering and checks may be made to FCCP. See Dana 
Phelps to place your order.

Elder of the Month: 
November-Mike Phillips
Nov.  28th Elders’ Meeting
Contact the Elder of the Month to 
request a meeting with the Elders.

Merry Christmas
Gene McKissic does a wonderful job 
keeping our building clean and ready for 
use. He has been with us for many years. 
Each year we collect donations at 
Christmas to let him know how much he is  
appreciated. There is a box in the FLC for 
donations.

Sunday, December 9th

 5:00 PM
Dinner will follow the program. 
Sign-up sheets will be available 
in class and in the FLC.  The 
cost of the meal is $7 for 
12 years and older, 
$5.00 for children under
12 years old. Bring your 
favorite holiday dessert. 

Elder Nominations
The Elders have announced that it is time to reappoint Elders in 
accordance with the four year rotation system, as decided by the 
previous eldership. The current Elders have determined that it is 
not wise to bring on an "all new" eldership as was the case four 
years ago. Dorian Lain and Roger Dugan have agreed to remain 
on the Eldership, if confirmed by the congregation, for at least one 
year. Mike Phillips and Ed Cox are removing themselves from 
consideration as Elder during this rotation. 

The Elders are asking for nominations from the congregation for 
additional Elders.  All nominations should be turned in to the 
Elders by today Sunday, November 25th. Nominations should be 
signed.

Family Fun Night
Our annual Family Fun Night is 
Wednesday, Dec. 19th  @ 7:00 pm We will 
have a devotional, ornament swap and 
finger foods. Bring appetizers and an 
ornament for each adult to swap.

Thank You
Dear Farragut Family,
     Thank you for your warm expressions of sympathy in our 
recent loss of Tim. He served the church many years as an Elder 
in several Middle Tennessee congregations and loved studying 
God’s word. The mixed fall basket of flowers was beautiful and 
Mike & I  brought it home to enjoy. Thank you for your calls, and 
special thanks to Paul Phelps, Dan Casey, Doug & Lynette 
Nemeth, DeeAnn Gionta, and Maria Zubko for making such a long 
trip to be with us. We certainly could feel your love for us. 
 In Him,
 Mike, Beverly, Morgan, Jennifer and Chase Anderson

Dear Farragut Church of Christ Members,
      Thank you so much for the donations you gave the Children at 
Belle Morris Elementary. We really appreciate your generosity. 
  Thanks,
  Belle  Morris Family

The College Students at the UT Christian Student Center would 
like to thank the ladies who prepared the delicious meal for them 
last week!

Building Decorating
Come tonight to help decorate the 
building for Christmas. We will working 
from 4:00 to 7:00 pm. 

Annual

Christmas Program 
& Dinner

Hat & Glove Drive
Hats and gloves are being collected for 
the children at Hope Central. Please bring 
your donations by Sunday, Dec. 9th. See 
DeeAnn Gionta for more information. 


